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						April Newsletter 2019

Thank you to everyone who attended April’s Booster Club meeting. It was so great to see so many parents/guardians at the meeting.  Hope you found it informative, valuable and fun!  To those of you who were unable to attend, here is a recap:
Choir Director Update:
There is lots happening in April – UIL is this week.  There is a schedule posted in the choir room by choir for UIL.  If you can make it please come along and watch your student perform.
Senior Scholarships:
Due date for submission of Senior Scholarships is May 8th.  This year, the Booster Club introduced an eligibility requirement for scholarships.  For school year 2018/2019, the requirement was attendance at 2 Booster Club meetings plus 10 hours of volunteering.  Special circumstances may be considered for certain scholarships.  Special circumstances are any situation that has prevented you from meeting the commitment.  Also, please be aware that for this year, if you have been unable to attend 2 Booster Club meetings but have exceeded your volunteer hours, you are able to ‘trade’ volunteer hours for Booster Club meeting attendance.
Many thanks to Doug Brittain for chairing the senior scholarship committee.  Members of the Committee are Doug Brittain, Ashley Ball, Duwana Johnson, Mary Boydston and Mrs. King.  

Sound System Update:  
The sound system is on order and we are just waiting to hear a delivery.  We are hopeful that it will be in place for the Spring Show!
Banquet:
The KHS Choir Banquet is coming up on Saturday, May 4th. Tickets will be on sale April 15th (seniors), April 16th and 17th.  
A huge thanks to Laurie Murry for heading it up this year. She will be looking for volunteers as the date draws closer, so be on the lookout for Sign-Up requests soon.  Volunteers will be needed for Ticket Sales, Setting up on the day and break down after the banquet.
Booster Club Board Membership 2019/2020
This year’s Booster Club Board has been made up of mostly of Senior parents so there are many positions to be filled.  If you are interested in learning more, please reach out to the secretary who can provide more details on what is entailed in each position (helennestor.geary@gmail.com). 
Currently the incoming board is: 

President:             Open
Treasurer:             Mandy Ricketts (new)
Secretary:             Helen Nestor 
VP Membership:   Open
VP Fundraising:    Ashley Ball (new)


Treasurer's Report:
Opening Cash Balance as of Mar 1st, $67,769.33.  Income in Feb was $4,264.76 (Solo and Ensemble $3,220, Tribe t-shirts $667, Donations $340, Kroger $37.76).  Expenses for Feb were $16,289.36 (Solo and Ensemble fees $2,835, Sound System $8,590, Tribe expenses $1,350, Banquet Venue $2,000, Voice Lessons $475, Other $1,038)  
Scholarship reserve is $4,750 leaving a cash balance of $50, 994.73.
Upcoming Events/Fundraisers:
· Choir Banquet (May 4th)
· Spring Show (May 18th)
Stay in Touch!
If you haven't already, join our Facebook Group
Also visit our website khschoir.org for news and updates.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Help us raise money for KHS Choir at Tom Thumb:
Link your Tom Thumb Reward card to our Good Neighbor Number 6979.

Here's how it works: Simply fill out the Good Neighbor program section and the top part of a Reward Card Application, indicating your organization's number 6979 and return it to the Courtesy Booth. That's it! KHS Choir is now linked to your card. From that point on, the purchase price of groceries will automatically be recorded to KHS Choir Good Neighbor account. Tom Thumb will send us a check for 1% of the total each quarter. 

If you already have a Reward card linked to an organization, you can change your designated organization at any time by completing a Reward Application form at any Courtesy Booth. Fill in the top portion and the "Good Neighbor Program" section, indicating account number 6979. You will now be linked to KHS Choir. (You can link up to three organizations per household).
Thank you for your continued support!

Amazon Smile: 
We have an account! Amazon will donate .5% of your Amazon purchase on eligible items to the Voices for Choir Booster Club. All you need to do is use this link to do your shopping
Please help spread the word about this newsletter and forward to any other choir parents you know. Thanks!
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